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Friday 6th December 2024 
 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 

Year 3 & 4 trip to Legoland – Thursday 3rd July 2025 
 
We are writing to let you know about an exciting trip which is open to all the children in Years 3 & 4. 
We would like to offer them a chance to experience a fun day out at Legoland. 
 
The trip will take place on Thursday 3rd July 2025 and to make the most of the day, we will be 
leaving school at 8:30am and return at around 6pm. Children will need to come into school at 8am 
that morning.  
 
A packed lunch will be required for the day.  If you wish your child to have a packed lunch from 
school, this will need to be ordered by Wednesday 25th June 2025. 
 
The cost, including transport and entry to Legoland, is £21.75.  
 
If you would like your child to go to Legoland, could you please make the necessary payments on 
ParentPay. Doing this will also give permission for your child to go. 
 
This is not a curriculum trip, so unless the trip is paid for in advance by 30th May 2025, your child will 
not be able to go. Only children demonstrating excellent behaviour will be allowed to go on this trip. 
 
Further details about this trip will be sent nearer the time. 
 
Yours sincerely,  
The Year 3 & 4 team 
Moredon Primary and Nursery School  
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